In Oregon we have learned the hard way what can happen with same day voter registration. Voting is a privilege and needs to be
treated as such. We must never forget what happened in 1984 when the Rajneesh and his followers tried to over turn an election by
poisoning more than 700 people and bringing in thousands of homeless people, from out of state, by Bus, to vote. We need to
protect our privilege and take the 21 days to ensure fair and honest elections. Registering is simple, 21 days is only three weeks.
Take the time to do it proper and ensure we don’t have a repeat of 1984. Please vote NO on this bill.



